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We are always looking for reasons to celebrate student achievements here at Broulee PS. This week I’d 

like to start by acknowledging the 100 students that have 100% attendance for this year so far. This is a 

great achievement as we all know how busy the start of the year can be!  Another 71 students have only 

been absent for only 1 day and 63 have been absent for 2 days which is also praiseworthy. With a little 

under 3 weeks to go to the end of term, we are hoping we can keep up this great attendance.  

Sporting Success 

We have had plenty of sporting success over the last few weeks. Well done to everyone who has 

represented our school at trials and carnivals. All reports have praised the way you have conducted 

yourselves and your competitive but fair nature. 

Well done to Annika Thorne and Hayden Paull, who have progressed through to the State PSSA 

Swimming Carnival in Sydney at the end of this term. Annika will compete in the 50m breaststroke and 

Hayden in the 50m freestyle.  

Congratulations also to Laila Barnes, Kate Patyus and Annika Thorne who have made it into the 

Eurobodalla PSSA netball team; Hunter Absolon, Alissa Tilyard, Dylan Cooper and Rafael Dyason who 

were selected for the Eurobodalla PSSA AFL team; and Cameron Paull and Jacob Borg who have been 

selected for the Far South Coast Rugby League team. 

Teacher parent interviews 

Keep an eye out for information about how to book your parent / teacher interview from your children’s 

teacher. Interviews will take place over the week of the 22nd-26th March. Make sure you book in to catch 

up on how your child is going and how we can work together to help develop their skills. 

Reducing Disposable Plastics 

Students from our school have been donated sandwich boxes from Hotondo Homes. Will, an ex Broulee 

PS School Captain, who made the delivery said that he was aware of how very conscious our students 

were of protecting the environment and that these are a fantastic way to reduce the use of disposable 

plastics. I’m sure the students will be thankful and put them to good use. 
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Buddy Bench 

We were thankful to have had Nigel from Bunnings donate a Buddy Bench and some sports equipment 

last week. The bench will be decorated and placed in the school grounds where children who are looking 

for a friend to play with can go to find one. This will be a great addition to our Upstanders program and 

reflect our Fair and Inclusive FISH values. 

  

 

This Thursday’s assembly at 12:40 pm will be led by 5C. 
 
 
Matthew Rose 
Principal 

 

Upcoming events:  

 Thu 18 Mar – P&C AGM 
 Mon 29 Mar – Stage 2 Bingi Excursion 
 Tue 30 Mar – School Cross Country 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Stage 1 London 

Stage 2 Noah 

Stage 3 Blake 

 

Principal’s Stickers 
 

Georgia Lynchahon, 

London Brant, 

Pippa Apps,  

Kianna Osborn 

 

 

 

 



Weekly Class Awards 

 

FISH:   Fair   Inclusive Safe  Honest 

                  Class Awards                Term 1 Week 8 

6D Adam Wellington      Naite Turner     Matayah Meriton    Campbell Dixon 

6T Asher Love        Lance Stevens        Emaleigh Murphy 
 

5/6E Kodi Sheldon         Dylan Cooper         Blake Day 

5M Jonny Andrews      Shaylann Gardner     Sienna White      Harry Ladmore 

5C Kyle Thomson        Harper Ireland         Levi Fletcher 

4W Ella           Elijah Downes        Reilly Plenty 

4M Lilli Galambos      Jamie Edwards       Declan  

3B Moss Smith          Hayden Parker          Neil Reid 

3J Charlee Lynch               Kaley Maskell               George Colebrook 

2F 
Ryan Compton        Eden Campbell          Alli Gonzalez        Capri Liebke 

2U Beau Brown-Gibbs    Oliver Arslan     Cobain Salter    Taj-Raiden Boller 

1W William Marks       Liam Underwood       Kaylee 

1M Tali Wood        Brock Mo’ungaloa       Jude White 

KW Evie Roberts        Jye Dunn           Wayde Dohrn 

KL Aston Campbell       Soraya Fraser         Jacob Quinn 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 Congratulations to Cameron Paull our first 

recipient of the Bronze Merit Award in 2021. 

Mr Rose presented the award to Cameron at 

our assembly last week. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Cameron and Jacob will be representing 

the Far South Coast PSSA at the South 

Coast Rugby League trials on Friday 23 

April. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Following recent success at the South Coast 

PSSA Swimming Carnival, Annika and Hayden 

will be competing at the NSWPSSA Swimming 

Championship at Homebush Aquatic Centre 

Sydney. Congratulations and good luck. 

 



Premier’s Reading Challenge 
The Premier's Reading Challenge has begun! 

Start Date: 1st March 2021 

Finish Date: 20th August 2021  

The challenge encourages students to read a set 

number of books over the year and record their 

efforts online. At the end of the year, participating 

students will receive a certificate from the Premier.  

*K-2 Students will complete the challenge with their 

class teacher.  

*3-6 Students are encouraged to complete the 

challenge by reading 20 books independently. 

Fifteen of the books must be from the Years 3-9 

book list, with the other five being personal choice.  

 

Parents, you can assist your child to borrow books 

from the school and/or local library. Help your child 

add books to their Student Reading Record 

regularly and the challenge will be complete in no 

time! Happy Reading!  

 

Students record books by logging into the DET student portal and clicking on the 

Premier's Reading Challenge link. Alternatively, they can go to 

https://online.det.nsw.edu.au/prc/home.html and log in from there.  

If you have any questions, please contact Mrs Lozi. 

 

 

The Big Veggie Crunch 
The BIG veggie Crunch is on this 

Thursday at 10 am. We are trying 

to beat the record set in 2018 

of 50,260 students simultaneously 

crunching vegetables. Please send 

your child with a delicious vegetable 

to crunch during 'Crunch and 

Sip'. The aim of the BIG veggie 

crunch is to increase the 

consumption of vegetables as 

currently only 6% of children eat 

the recommended daily amount of 

veggies in their diet. Pack 

vegetables in your child's lunchbox 

so that they can enjoy eating more 

veggies everyday! 

 

https://online.det.nsw.edu.au/prc/home.html


Community News 

Broulee Vacation Care News – April School Holidays 2021 
VACATION CARE BOOKING NOW  
 

The Vacation Care will be OPEN for 2 weeks & Pupil Free Day of the school holidays. 

OPEN for bookings now - come and see us @ the Broulee Public School Arts Centre or call 

0410516956 for an Information Pack to be posted. Child Care Benefit is available.   

Service Provider: Vac/Care: 407259020H     After School Care: 407256614X 

To request a pack by E-mail, write to: info@brouleeafterschoolcare.com   
Please book ASAP to give us enough time to process your booking before the end of term. Any 
bookings after end of term will be charged casual fee. 
Thanks for your support and we hope everyone will enjoy our holiday program. 
 

*Vacation Care Dates* 

Week 1 > Mon 6/4 – Fri 9/4         
Week 2 > Mon 12/4 -Fri 16/4 

Week 3 > Mon 19/4 > Pupil Free Day                                           
 

     Happy Easter break 
 

                         From Lakshman, Jennine & Team 
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